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SEMINAR ON STUDY SKILLS

The Laro Lapis at Libro, Inc. will conduct a Seminar On Study Skills to be
held on September 18, 2010 at the ISO Building, Ateneo de Manila University.

The seminar aims to empower teachers, parents and other involved adults
to bring out the best in them.

The participants to this activity are teachers, parents and students from
high school and college.

The registration, fees which cover expenses for certificates, handouts and
morning snacks, are as follows:

On-site registration PhP 650.00
Pre-registration (Until September 10 only) PhP 550.00

For more information, contact Laro, Lapis at Libro, Inc. at No. 6 Mt. Vernon
St. Mountainview Subdivision, Marikina City at telephone nos.: (02) 477-3968; (02)
490-5500; or at cellphone no.: 0927-963-4587; and e-mail address:
larolapislibro@yahoo.com
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